
          

 

 

October 25, 2022 

 

                                                 202202000 

 

To:  Members of the Climate, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee   

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager     

Subject: Presentation – County & Philanthropic Funding – Human Services 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the County & Philanthropic Funding.  

 

 

 

 

cc: William Weber, Assistant City Manager 

 Virginia Tallent, Assistant City Manager  

 

 

Attachment 


